
Friday 24th June 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

  
 

 
 
        

     

    
    

 
   

           

Maths: 

 

Next week we will be learning 

about sharing amounts and 

consolidating odds/evens.   

Phonics: 

 

We have been continuing to recap  

phase 2 and 3 sounds.  

Please continue lots of practice 

writing sentences encouraging 

your child to write some sentences 

that make sense.   
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Topic: 

Next week we are continuing our 

focus on Polar Animals. They 

are really enjoying making lots 

of junk models and crafts. Toilet 

roll tubes would be useful 

please! 

Summer Fair tomorrow 12-2pm! 
Please join us on All Saints’ 

field 12-2pm  tomorrow. The 

children have made a craft 

that you can buy there and 

there’s a bouncy castle, 

Pimms, games, tombola, etc. 

It’s sure to be lots of fun! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
Homework this week: As many children are absent due to chickenpox, I thought I’d mention 

the homework on here so that they can still do it at home if they feel up to it. We have been 

learning about the Antarctic this week and would like to children to record a short video of them 

saying some facts about the Antarctic. Please upload these to Tapestry and we will watch them 

together next week! 

Thank you for the donations for the tombola. There are some really exciting toys and prizes to 

win. 

 

We hope you have a lovely, sunny weekend 

 
 
 

 

 

 


